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Sorry Day

I would like to acknowledge that last Thursday (23/5) 

was National Sorry Day. The Department of Education 

recognises that in the past they had policies and 

practices that denied the education of Aboriginal 

students. They also accept that there is still much to 

be done to ensure all students have access to quality 

education. Sorry Day is part of reconciliation week (27 

May- 3 June). The theme this year is “Be Brave. Make 

Change”. Havenlee School is committed to giving all 

students access to engaging individualised learning 

opportunities. We recognise the importance of 

connecting and collaborating with our local Aboriginal 

Education Consultative Group (AECG) to work 

together to achieve better outcomes for all. To 

commemorate reconciliation week all students at 

Havenlee School did several activities including:

• Students were part of a special short assembly 

presentation on Monday (30/5). Classes shared 

with the rest of the school Aboriginal related 

work/activities they have been doing for 

Geography or other KLAs. 

• “Sea of hands”. For 25 years the Sea of Hands 

has been a symbol of Solidarity with First 

Nations Peoples. Each student decorated a card 

hand however they liked, attached it to a large 

paddlepop stick and put it to the front garden to 

make an installation.

• Each class had the opportunity to use the 

sandpit to tell stories using the Aboriginal 

symbols.

Boccia Competition

Congratulations to the Myrtle students who 

participated in this year’s interschool Boccia 

competition. After having a couple of years break, 

the students enjoyed their time at Bomaderry 

Sports Centre playing against students from 

support classes in the local area.

Intensive Swimming and Hydrotherapy

Both the intensive swimming and hydrotherapy 
programs started back up last week. Targeted 
students are having two swimming lessons a 
week (Tuesdays and Thursdays) from now until 
the end of term. They are given the opportunity 
to learn specific swimming skills. Students who 
are not in the intensive swimming program are 
accessing the normal hydrotherapy program 
once a week either on a Monday or Wednesday. 
It is wonderful to watch the excited faces of the 
students back in the pool.

Kind Regards,

Katrina Eyland 
Principal 
Havenlee School

From the Principal
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Havenlee Café
Myrtle will be running the Havenlee Café 

every Friday for lunch.

Please send your child’s order in their

communication book

3 x chicken nuggets $1.50

6 x chicken nugget $3.00

1 serve of chips
(with chicken salt) 

Tomato sauce

$1.00

50c
Barbeque sauce 50c

Chocolate milkshake $1.00

Strawberry milkshake $1.00

Up and Coming Events

Term 2 Week 7

Monday

Tuesday

- Tuesday

Wednesday -
Thursday -

- P & C Monthly Meeting 9.15am

Term 2 Week 8

Monday 
Tuesday

-
-

Wednesday -
Thursday -

Weeks 7-10- Safe 

‘When I use business talk’ 

In weeks 7-10 of this term the PBL 

focus is safe and students following 

safe directions. Explicit lessons are 

being taught in classrooms, these 

include initiating communication, 

responding to a cue, making a choice 

between 2, 3 and an array and staying 

on task. Using business talk can be 

demonstrated in morning circle, 

classroom activities, office jobs, work 

crews and in assembly. PBL tickets are 

given out to students using business 

talk. 
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Snuffle Mats

Snuffle mats are interactive feeding mats for dogs 
(can also be used for cats and guinea pigs). It 
keeps them entertained looking for food treats 
that you can hide in the snuffle mat.

Our Year 12 students (and Myrtle) are making 
snuffle mats to sell as gifts for pets. Money raised 
will support Vocational Education programs at 
Havenlee School.
Cost: $20 per snuffle mat (cash only)

Please phone the school office on 4421 3777 if 

you would like to purchase a snuffle mat or write 

a note in your child’s communication book

Chaplains Chat

There has been a lot of activity at Havenlee
recently. We have been enjoying time in the sun 
playing with blocks and sharing a picnic. 
Reconciliation Week was a time to be creative 
and there should always be a time to dance.

Keep well and warm
Julie
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Fun with building blocks, picnics and dance!
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National Sorry Day & Reconciliation 
Week 2022 

Be Brave. Make Change!

Sorry Day is held on the 26th May and 

Reconciliation Week the 27th May to 3rd June each 

year.  The theme for Reconciliation Week this year 

is “Be Brave. Make Change.” Havenlee School held 

a special assembly to acknowledge these 

significant dates and share the activities classes 

have been involved with. 

As a school, we made a Sea of Hands in the garden 

outside the front office. The Sea of Hands is a 

symbol of reconciliation and a way for communities 

all around Australia to engage with Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander issues and events. 

Charlotte.
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Myrtle has a ball at the Boccia Comp!

On Tuesday 31st May, Myrtle students 
participated in a BOCCIA Tournament at the 
Shoalhaven Indoor Sports Centre. Students 
from every school, including Havenlee, 
demonstrated great sportsmanship by 
encouraging and cheering each other on. It 
was great to see everyone having a go and 
trying their best. We had some tough 
competition, but still managed to win some 
games! Congratulations to all Myrtle students 
on a great day! 

Tracey
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